
Temporary carpark and 
footbridge closure 
Saturday 19 and Sunday 20 September 2020
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For more information about the accessibility upgrade, please contact the project team during business 
hours on 1800 722 203 (free call), email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au

To support the station upgrade at Cannon Hill, the northern 
carpark (off Barrack Road) and station footbridge will be 
temporarily closed for construction.
The carpark and footbridge will be temporarily closed from 
2am Saturday 19 to 11.59pm Sunday 20 September to 
store equipment and material, and allow access to the rail 
corridor for upgrade works.

Customers are requested to assist us by removing vehicles 
from the carpark before 11pm Friday 18 September.
We appreciate your cooperation and apologise for any 
inconvenience as we work to improve your station.

M
ap

 d
at

a 
©

 2
01

9 
Go

og
le

Carpark closed

Cannon Hill station
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